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TROUBLESHOOTING TIP: If you have signed up in the 
past and are having difficulty logging in, try one of 
the following solutions. 

If you initially registered a Google email address, click 
Sign In with Google and use your Google password. 

If you initially registered an Apple email address, click 
Sign In with Apple and use your Apple password. 

If you initially registered a Microsoft email address, 
click Sign In with Microsoft and use your Microsoft 
password. 

If you initially registered under another email domain 
and it is the one you use for Facebook, you can use 
the option to Sign In with Facebook. (You can use 
the Facebook sign-in even if the email addresses are 
different, but you will need to link your account 
again. Please have your Customer Number and 
Account Number available for that step.) 

OR sign in with the email address and password you 
used during the initial registration. 

If you are still having problems logging in, try clicking 
“Unlock account.” Otherwise, you likely need to 
register with Tyler Portico by clicking the “sign up” 
link at the bottom of the form. 

 

 

 

The portal is located at:  
ladpu.com/SSBilling 

(You will see https://identity.tylerportico.com/ at the top) 

Go to the bottom of the page  
& click on “Sign up” 

 

https://ladpu.com/SSBilling
https://identity.tylerportico.com/


Once you are logged into the Billing Self Service Portal, 
you should link your account. 

  

 

 



 

 



 
 

If you have questions or need assistance,  
please contact the  

Los Alamos County Customer Care Center: 

customercare@lacnm.us 

505-662-8333 
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